
 

 

 

 

MAJLIS BANDARAYA MIRI 

PRECAUTIONARY NOTICE 

TREE PRUNING / CUTTING WORKS  
JALAN KUALA BARAM BY-PASS 

 

Please be informed that Miri City Council will be conducting tree pruning/tree 
cutting works along Jalan Kuala Baram By-pass on the date and time specified 
below: 
 
 

 

Important Notice to Road Users: To ensure safety during the tree 

pruning/tree cutting operations, road users are advised to avoid the 

affected stretch of road and walkway. Miri City Council will not be 

held liable for any damage, injury, or loss that may occur in these 

areas. 

 

In the event of unfavourable weather conditions, the tree pruning 

operations will be rescheduled accordingly. 

 

We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience caused and appreciate your 

understanding. 

 

From,  

 

Miri City Council 

 

DATE 20/06/2025 – 2/07/2025 

TIME 
9.00 am to 11.00 am 
2.30 pm to 4.00 pm 

AFFECTED AREAS 

Along Jalan Kuala Baram By-Pass 
(road verge: From Institut Latihan 
Perindustrian Miri (ILP) to SJK Chung Hua, 
Tudan) 
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